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CITY OF JYVÄSKYLÄ







1 November, 2010


Invitation to the Baltic Sea Region Programme conference “The power of the Baltic Sea macro-region” in Jyväskylä

On behalf of the City of Jyväskylä I have a great pleasure to welcome the representatives of the UBC Network to participate the Baltic Sea Region Programme Conference "The power of the Baltic Sea macro-region" in Jyväskylä, Finland on 30 November -1 December 2010. 
The event will gather policy makers and representatives of national, regional and local authorities from all those countries bordering the Baltic Sea and beyond. The organizers are also expecting participants from Non-Governmental Organisations, researchers and academics, project partners and interested project promoters - and all those dedicated to further developing the Baltic Sea region towards a model region in Europe.
The President of Finland, Ms Tarja Halonen will provide the key note opening speech at the conference.
Heartily welcome to Jyväskylä!

[image: image2.jpg]v , ( N
D EDE
( |

y

o
O ]
4l

b




Mr Markku Andersson

Mayor 

Further information

 http://eu.baltic.net/Invitation_to_programme_conference_2010.13484.html?
